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Hello Nansen,
 
Thank you very much for the attached responses. They will be uploaded to the NIRB’s Public
Registry.
 
Cheers,
Emily Koide
Technical Advisor I
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
direct: 1-867-983-4612
toll free: 1-866-233-3033
fax: 1-867-983-2594
web: www.nirb.ca  

 

From: Nansen Weber <nansen@arcticwatch.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 8:01 PM
To: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca>
Subject: Re: NIRB File No.: 19TN048 - Proponent request for response to comments
 
Dear Emily, 
 
Please find attached the response to the NIBB comments. If you could please upload it to the
registry, that would be much appreciated. 
 
regards, 
 
Nansen 

On Jan 28, 2020, at 12:47 PM, Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca> wrote:
 
Hello Nansen, 
 
Thank you for your reply. 
 
You can write a word document and upload it to the public registry or you can write a
response in an email we can upload it under correspondence to your project. What
ever is easiest for you!
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Cheers,
Emily Koide
Technical Advisor I
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
direct: 1-867-983-4612
toll free: 1-866-233-3033
fax: 1-867-983-2594
web: www.nirb.ca  

 

From: Nansen Weber <nansen@arcticwatch.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 1:31 PM
To: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca>
Subject: Re: NIRB File No.: 19TN048 - Proponent request for response to comments
 
Hello Emily, 
 
Thank you for the email. I appreciate the time take on our submission. 
 
Is the best way for me reply to the questions below in a word document and attach it
to the NIRB website? 
 
Regards,
 
Nansen
 
 

On Jan 27, 2020, at 3:48 PM, Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca> wrote:
 
Hello Nansen, 
 
The Nunavut Impact Review Board (the NIRB) has circulated a public
notice of the screening for Canadian Arctic Holidays’ “Clyde River Land
Use Permit” project proposal and invited interested parties to provide
comments by January 31, 2020.  
 
Although the commenting period has not ended, the NIRB has received
comments from CIRNAC and would like to provide an opportunity for
Canadian Arctic Holidays to address the comments prior to the Board
rendering its determination for this screening assessment. 
 
A summary of CIRNAC’s comments relate to the following: 

Recommendation that the Proponent provide a brief written
summary of its interaction with Hamlet of Clyde River and
community members.
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Request that the Proponent provide clarification for their
determination that their project will have a positive impacts on
ecosystemic components (water quality, vegetation, wildlife etc.)
as filled out in the Impacts Matrix in the provided application. 
Recommendation to incorporate Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit  
Recommendation to brief community members on project
activities
Recommendation to train and provide economic opportunities to
local community members.

 
Please review the full comment submission from the NIRB’s online public
registry at www.nirb.ca/project/125495
 
The NIRB is requesting a brief response to these recommendations and
requests by email so they can be loaded onto the public registry.
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.
 
Cheers,
Emily Koide
Technical Advisor I
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
direct: 1-867-983-4612
toll free: 1-866-233-3033
fax: 1-867-983-2594
web: www.nirb.ca
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